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Atlanta Partner Explains When Reassignment May Be
Considered a Reasonable Accommodation

News

8.28.24


In an interview with SHRM, Myra Creighton shares her insights on when reassignment may be a

reasonable accommodation.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Myra K. Creighton

Partner

404.240.4285

Email

Service Focus

Employment Discrimination and Harassment

Related Offices

Atlanta

https://www.shrm.org/topics-tools/employment-law-compliance/when-is-reassignment-a-reasonable-accommodation-
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/myra-k-creighton.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/myra-k-creighton.html
tel:404.240.4285
mailto:mcreighton@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/employment-discrimination-and-harassment.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/atlanta.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.


